
 

 

May 1, 2020  Set 1 
 
TO:  All Potential Respondents 
 

RFB 2008 – Sarasota Service Office Glass Replacement - 
Building 1 

 
FROM:  Brian Bickhardt, Senior Procurement Specialist III 
 
SUBJECT: Response to Questions 
 
 
QUESTION: Will any construction drawings be released? 
 
ANSWER: No, since this is a replacement of existing windows. If drawings are 

required for permitting, they will be supplied by the Contractor.   
 
QUESTION: Will any pictures be released? 
 
ANSWER: The District will not be releasing pictures, but the Contractor is able to 

utilize the Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid and Site Visit on May 12, 2020 @ 
9:30 a.m. to visually inspect and take pictures. 

 
QUESTION: Interior repairs to sills be required? 
 
ANSWER: Yes, new metal sill closures are required.   
 
QUESTION: Structural repairs to existing openings? 
 
ANSWER:   The existing masonry openings are in good shape and repairs are not 

anticipated. This will be addressed in the field on an as needed basis.  
 
 


